From: Peter LaTourrette <

Subject: Better future for Coyote Valley
Date: August 26, 2020 at 2:25:09 PM PDT
To: GeneralPlanStaff@sanjoseca.gov

[External Email]

Dear Members of the San Jose General Plan Task Force,

Please protect Coyote Valley by recommending amendments that will change the General Plan's designation for all of Coyote Valley from industrial development to agriculture, wildlife habitat and open space.

Coyote Valley is unique in its importance for wildlife habitat and connectivity, flood protection and groundwater, and resilience to the impacts of climate change. In recognition of these values, San Jose City Council voted unanimously in 2019 in favor of a new vision for Coyote Valley's future, a vision that embraces nature and green infrastructure.

Please don't allow this unique landscape to be destroyed for warehouses or other industrial development. Please protect Coyote Valley!

Thank you,

Peter LaTourrette

This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources.